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Early Release for Thursday, June 18th 

School will end at 11:30 this Thursday for the last day of 

school.  Please plan your schedules accordingly. 

Thank YOU, Mantua parents! 

As we bid 'goodbye' to this school year, in addition to 

the thanks we owe the wonderful teachers and staff of 

Mantua Elementary, the PTA would like to take the 

opportunity to thank YOU, the caring parents who have 

helped keep our school humming all year long.   

You've volunteered to support your classroom teachers, 

helped to run our numerous programs, and staffed the 

many events that provide the rich experience that makes 

Mantua Elementary truly special for our children. 

  

So...THANK YOU, PARENTS!  We hope you have a 

wonderful summer! 

Sincerely, 

The Mantua Elementary School PTA 

Summer Office Hours at Mantua ES 

The office hours will be 8-3:30. However, during the 

month of July the office hours will vary due to 

vacations.  Please call before you come.  Summer 

registration will begin August 3, 2009.  Please call for an 

appointment. 703-645-6300 

Remember to Check the Lost and Found 

 The last day to look for lost items will be Friday, 



 The last day to look for lost items will be Friday, 

June 19th.  All unclaimed items will be donated.  

Alert News Contributions 

Send items via email to alertnews@mantuapta.org.  

Submissions appreciated by the Friday before 

distribution.  
 

For more information, please visit our website: 

www.MantuaPTA.org  

  

Sincerely,  

Mantua Elementary School PTA 

 
   

  
 


